
Year 1 enjoyed a trip to Clevedon Pier last week. We 
dressed up as Victorians and promenaded along the 
pier before enjoying a play on the beach and an ice-
cream.  

Year 1 have been lucky enough to have a visit from 
Mr McElarney and his reptile friends. The children 
were very excited to meet George, the Monitor 
Lizard and the pythons Cleo, Caramel and Peaches. 
We were very impressed to see the children brave-
ly handling the snakes!  


